
From:
To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Stonehenge tunnel.
Date: 28 September 2022 13:49:42

To whom it may concern,

I cannot believe that in these times of great upheaval the proposal to build a tunnel past
Stonehenge is still being considered.
There is potential to do great harm to the site.
A far more affordable option would be dualing of the existing stretch of the A303 or re-
routing the said road.
We seem to live in an age when even the most ludicrous and fanciful notions are given
every opportunity of success.
I earnestly hope that a sensible decision will result and the tunnel will be scrapped.
Yours.
Anthony Mills.




